




Welcome to the Yarmouth Harbour Recycling Scheme.The schemewill help us recycle waste from on board and reduce the
amount that is put into landfill on the Isle ofWight. This will help toconserve and enhance our beautiful Island…. which is great for everyone!
Please use this bag to separate your glass, card and paper whilst on board, then use the
new facilities in the waste and recycling area of Yarmouth Harbour. Youmight come across
similar schemes in harbours andmarinas across the south east, providing facilities to help
you recycle your waste.

Please follow the guide below and use the facilities where you can, placing your waste in the
correctly marked bins:

Please place your residual non recyclable waste in the appropriate bin.Wewould like to expand the scheme next year to provide bags for all our visitors.
If you have any suggestions for improvements or for further information about the scheme
please contact the Estuaries Officer at estuaries@iow.gov.uk.
Thank you for helping to conserve and enhance the Isle of Wight!

“Going ashore? Bin ashore!”Yarmouth Harbour Recycling Scheme – Pilot Project

The Yarmouth Harbour recycling scheme pilot project was funded by the Isle ofWight AONB Sustainable Development Fund,

Yarmouth Harbour Commissioners and the Isle ofWight Estuaries Project.

“Supporting the National MaritimeRecycling Scheme’’
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